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May 8, 2017

Ms. Jayme V. lerna
Chair

Grants Committee

Petit Family Foundation
32 Whiting Street

P.O. Box 310

Plainville, CT 06062

Dear Ms. lerna:

Thank you so very much for your most thoughtful grant This gift will greatly help us
in providing critical preemie supplies and equipment for economically distressed families of
preemies, unable to afford basic necessities. The Petit Family Foundation will be ensuring the well

being, safety, and health of these vulnerable preemies.

All of us at The Tiny Miracles Foundation are most grateful for this support, and your belief in our
mission and commitment. We are truly fortunate to have you as a member of our family.

Once again, thank you for your generosity.
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Gedtge Colabella
Executive Director
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